Notice
Department of Chemistry, GGDCM
6/7/2021
All sixth semester Chemistry Hons. Students of GGDCM are hereby informed that they have to submit SOFT COPIES of their project write-up by 31/7/2021. They can prepare the write-up in whichever way they like – that can be some computer generated PDF (however, docx is also encouraged) or jpeg followed by PDF of any handwritten documents on simple white paper, or something else that fits to their convenience. All the students are further advised to follow the chart given below and contact the teacher assigned against his/her name for their project related queries:
Sahanur Mallik,Soumili Paul and Antara Barik ------------SK
Sathi Paul, Tofayel Alam and Papai Pramanik------------------RS
Chanchal Halder, Motibur Rahaman and Farha Parvin----------RM
Sushovon Bose and Abdur Razzak Mondal--------------RTD

Two students, namely, Habibur Rahaman and Saurabh Mondal, despite repeated efforts from the department to make them aware of this project related activities, remained nonresponsive. They are advised to take a serious note of it and contact RM/RS (contact nos. RM: 8001734524, RS: 9143373934) by 10/7/2021, failing which we would have no other alternatives but to inform the College authority that they would be considered absent in this paper (in that case, they’d have to wait for next sixth semester exam to get qualified for graduation).
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